Bristol Rovers v Quakers chosen for live TV game!
We have today been informed by the Football Association that our second round Emirates FA Cup tie at Bristol Rovers has been chosen for live TV coverage on Sunday 29th November, kick off 1.30pm.
Coverage will be live across BBC and BT Digital platforms -- more details will be announced later.
Because we’ve been chosen for a live TV game, then unfortunately Quaker TV won’t be live streaming that day as per the FA contractual obligations – but Darlo Fans Radio will be on air.
This is the second successive season that one of our FA Cup games has been chosen for live TV coverage – last season our replay with Walsall was covered by BT Sport.
Each club will £32,500 for being featured on TV.
